corY.
Llopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchureh Street, E.C. 3.

NCLOSURE. ' 24th May, 1921.

Dear Sirs,

1 enclose herewith a copy of a letter received
from the Society's Surveyors at Leghorn respecting the
Steamer "VALLARSA", and shall be glad if you will kindly
furnish me with any remarks you may have to make in regard
to the Owners' statement respecting the gossel's
classification i

1 may add that in a previous similar case,
namely that of the steamer "COLOMBA", No.55119 in the
Register Book, it was understood that the action taken in
regard tothe classification of that vessel was done without
the knowledge of Commander Fera, the Director *neral of
the Lloyd Mediterraneo.

At the same time I have to point out that it will
of course be necessary for the two lengths of cable,
referred to in Mr.Gori's letter, to be compared with the
9B ficates of test, and if it is found that the Society's
requirements in regard to the testing Hﬁu bedn complied with
the Committee would be prepared to give the case their
consideration although the testinz of thmxeM&iak ot ster
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been done under the supervision of the Society's Surveyors.
I am, Dear Sirs,
Yours faithfully,

Secretary.

. The Surveyors,
NAPLES.
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